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Model 700 ADL Recall information 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Daniel) 7/28/2008 12:34:30 PM 

Ed, 

There was not a recall on the 700 ADL. What we have been offering is a safety modification in which the bolt 

lock that keeps the bolt from being cycled when the safety is on is removed, but would not have been related to 

the out of sequence firing you described. 

The most likely scenario is that the original owner attempted to do a trigger job on the gun and reduced the 

sear engagement out of mistake leading to a very dangerous trigger. 

If you would like you can send us the rifle and we will see if it can be reset to the proper setting if this is 

the case. If they have been reset then it may not be covered under a warranty, but we will need to see the gun 

to determine the condition of the set screws to tell if they have been altered. 

Remington Arms Co 

Attn Arms Service 

14 Hoefler Ave 

Ilion NY 13357 

Customer (Ed Kealer) 7/26/2008 6:50:51 AM 

I recently purchased a used 700 ADL. When I took it to the range to sight it in, it fired a roung when I 

touched the trigger guard. Not the trigger, the trigger guard! Fortunately, the rifle was pointed down range 

and no one was harmed, but we were all surprised. 

When I told a friend about my experience, he told me that you had a recall on the ADL for this very reason. Is 

this correct? If so, how do I get this taken care of? 

Thanks, 

Ed kealer 
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